
To Whom It May Concern:

Please note that the Culinary Management Diploma program is delivered in a format different than 
the standard academic schedule.  The initial block of the program is 30 weeks long, therefore the
courses beginning in the Fall semester continue through the Winter semester full time without the 
Winter term appearing on the official transcript, and courses beginning in the Winter semester
continue through the Summer semester full time without the Summer term appearing on the official
transcript.

Thank you,

Posted February 9, 2023
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